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Reaching England 
 

CAC Daily iCasts are a 
spinoff division of the CAC 
Live Webcasts through CAC 
Media Division. 

CAC Daily iCasts was birthed on Dec. 3, 2013, and has been 
broadcasting on a consistant basis of five days a week, 52 weeks a 
year.  We have current and consistent viewers from all across the 
U.S., Canada, Nova Scotia, Dominican Republic, Germany, Ireland, 
Malaysia, Sweden, Netherlands, Guernsey, and England. 

Just recently as Pastor McKinney was broadcasting, a viewer logged 
into the Broadcast and began to converse with Pastor and others who 
were monitoring the Chat Room of the Broadcast, explaining how 
her life had fallen apart, health problems, and how she knew she 
needed and wanted to get back to serving Jesus.  With the 
encouragement of Pastor McKinney and other viewers from across 
the U.S., the viewer started her journey back to the Lord. 

Pastor McKinney then began to contact Apostolic ministers and 
leaders to see if there was an Apostolic Church near where the 
viewer lived so this hungry soul could get connected to a Church 
that would lead her on her journey with the Lord.  After many 
emails, much prayer, and several weeks, a Church and pastor was 
found in Leeds, England near the viewers home and also a Church 
was found near the viewer’s two sons home in Liverpool, England. 

Pastor McKinney kept in constant contact with the two pastors in 
England, for he wanted to make sure that the opportunity for 
someone to be saved would not be lost due to time or distance.  

CAC Daily iCasts 
Monday – Friday 
10 AM – 12 PM 



Pastor McKinney sent and received emails to/from Pastor John 
Hemus in Liverpool and Pastor Barrington Miller in Leeds over the 
course of several weeks to keep up with the progress of the viewer. 

On August 16, 2015, Pastor McKinney received this email,  
 
“Praise the Lord Bro. McKinney. 
 
We are overjoyed to report that yesterday, Sunday 16th, Lucy was 
not only baptized in the name of the Lord Jesus Christ, but prior to 
going down in the waters of baptism, she went to the altar for prayer 
and received the baptism of the Holy Ghost!  
 
Afterwards she asked "what happened?", I told her "THE HOLY 
GHOST HAPPENED". 
 
We have photos which I will send on to you shortly. 
 
Hallelujah! 
 
Bro. Barry Miller 
Pastor, New Life Church Leeds UPC. 

Below and on the following pages are the photos of Sis. Lucy 
getting baptized. 



 

 

 

 

 
 



  

  

 

 
 
 
 

 


